Dockets: 50-313/80-20
50-368/80-20

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: William Cavanaugh III
Senior Vice President -

Energy Supply
P. 0. Box 551

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 15, 1982, (PCAN@78295) which provided

an update on waste gas system modifications in response to Inspection

Report 80-20. We appreciate your keeping us informed, and we will review

the status of your waste gas systems during a future inspection.

/S /

W. C, Seidle, Chief

Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
J. M. Levine, General Manager

Arkansas Nuclear One
P. 0. Box 608

Russelville, Arkansas 72801
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